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21st September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You are invited to:  
 
Read-in Fridays  8.40am – 9am in your child’s classroom (Reception and KS1) 
 
We would like to invite you to come in to the classroom with your child on Friday mornings 
to share a book together. We will have a variety of books available to read, however, you 
may wish to bring in a book from home. Our first Read-in will be on Friday 23rd September 
and the sessions will continue throughout the year.  
 
Please do not worry if you are unable to stay with your child, as we will be encouraging 
children to pair up with a friend and their parent/ carer. The staff in school will also be 
sharing stories with the children.   
 
If you have more than one child in the lower part of the school, you are welcome to bring 
them in to one of the classrooms, but please make sure that their class teacher knows 
exactly where they are. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our Read-in sessions.  
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Macmillan, Miss Bovington and Miss Jeanes 
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